
 2025 WMF LOCAL OFFICERS                                      
 
PLEASE FILL IN AS COMPLETELY AS POSSIBLE (including phone and email). This 
helps us keep our records up to date. Send to the WMF Executive Secretary at 
aflcwmf@gmail.com (new mailing address coming soon).  Thank you!!  
 
WMF President _____________________________________________ 

Mailing Address or PO Box _____________________________________ 

City___________________________ State________ Zip ____________  

Phone: Home (____)________________ Cell (____)________________ 
Email______________________________________________________  

       I am fine with this email being used to send a WMF email newsletter.   

 

WMF Treasurer _____________________________________________ 

Mailing Address or PO Box _____________________________________ 

City___________________________ State________ Zip ____________  

Phone: Home (____)_______________ Cell (____)_________________  
Email______________________________________________________  

       I am fine with this email being used to send a WMF email newsletter.   
 

Please fill in the information below:   
Church Name _______________________________________________ 

Women’s Group name________________________________________  

Mailing Address or PO Box _____________________________________ 

City____________________________ State________ Zip ___________  

Email______________________________________________________  

Pastor’s Name_________________ Pastor’s wife’s Name____________  
  

       Check here if you prefer that all mailings be sent to the Church address.   

       Check here if you need the Helping Hand Newsletter printed and mailed  
        otherwise, there will be electronic newsletters sent to those who have  
        sent in their email addresses.      THANK YOU!! 


